From: Ruth Powles 
Sent: 10 September 2014 12:45
To: Paul Ihringer
Cc: Planning
Subject: Application No 14/00049/SCOP - comment from Kirtlington Parish Council

Dear Paul

Application No 14/00049/SCOP, Land south of Perdiswell Farm, Shipton Road / east of A4095

The Parish Council asks that the Scoping Opinion includes:  

· A full assessment of existing and future secondary education provision for Cherwell DC residents currently in the catchment area of the Marlborough School in Woodstock – this includes Kirtlington.

· A full assessment of the impact of the additional traffic load on the surrounding trunk and minor roads, and on the smaller settlements on those routes e.g. Long Hanborough, Bladon, Bunkers Hill, Enslow and Kirtington.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Powles
Clerk, Kirtlington Parish Council

01869 350995
